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Rebels Newsletter 
Attention Gr.9, 10 and 
11 Students, who signed 
up for Pascal, Cayley 
and Fermat Contests.  
Please get your 

Permission form signed by your Period 6 teacher and 
handed back to Mr. Marzouk in A207 ASAP.  Fermat, 
Pascal and Cayley will take place on Wednesday, 
February 28th. 
 
 
 

 
CNML Contest for Grade 8  
The Canadian 
Mathematics 
Competition for Grade 

8s will take place on Wednesday, February 21st and 
Thursday, February 22nd.  Students who signed up for Math 
9 Honours need to write the contest during their Math 
class.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Math 9 Honours Entrance Exam Requirements: 
1.      Exam Date and Duration: 
         The entrance exam for students who signed up for  
         Math 9 Honors for the next school year will be held  
         in the first week of March date will be decided. 
 
         Students will write the exam with you (Math  
         teacher) during their regular math class. 
        The exact date for the exam will be scheduled by the 
         Math department. I will be printing the exam and  
         gave it to you before that date. 
         Students will have one hour to complete the  
         assessment. 
2.      Question Format: 
         The exam comprises 15 written questions. 
3.      Formula Sheets: 
         Mathematical formulas will be provided on Formula 
         Sheets. 
         Formulas cover perimeter, area, volume, and surface 
         area for various geometric shapes and objects. 
4.      Required Knowledge: 
         Students are expected to be familiar with all topics  
         covered in Grade 8 
 



  

 

 

 
 

Attention ALL Grads! 
Burnaby South’s School 
Leaving Ceremony is 
on Sunday, May 26th at 
SFU Convocation Mall.  
If you are participating 
in this event, please pay 
your School Activity 
Fee of $30 and your 

School Leaving Ceremony of $90.  The deadline to pay 
and order your Grad Gown is Friday, March 8th.  All 
fee payments must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

Burnaby South’s Feminism 
Club is having a donation 
drive for Downtown Eastside 
Women’s Centre. We’re 
accepting money and items 

like soap, backpacks, socks, winter clothing, menstrual 
products, and more. You can see the full list on Feminism 
Club’s Instagram - @bsouthfeminismclub - or by looking 
at the Downtown Eastside Women's Centre wish list 
online.  We also have set up donation options on School 
Cash Online https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ , 
where you can make a donation up to $19 or and get a tax 
receipt.  Just remember to say it is for the Feminism 
Club's DEWC fundraiser in the School Cash Online. 
Anything is helpful.  Thanks! 

Presented by Burnaby South 
Secondary Alice in 
Wonderland March 2024. 
 
March 7th & March 8th – 
12:15 pm Matinee and 7:00 
pm in the MJ Fox Theatre.   
 
Tickets:  $10 Student, $10 
Adult 
 

Tickets on sale online https://www.showtix4u.com/event-
details/80957   Doors open 30 minutes prior to start.  
Open seating. 
 
 

Tuesday, February 27th – Rebel 
Nations, 7:00 pm, MJF 

Wednesday, February 28th – 
Fermat, Pascal and Cayley 
Mathematics Contest, Library 

Thursday, February 29th – 
Winter Formal Dance, Gr. 11 & 
12, 6:30 – 9:30 pm, Hilton 
Metrotown Hotel 

“ Anyone who has never made a mistake has never tried anything new.” Albert Einstein 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 
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